
 

 

   
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
MEDIA/PHOTO ADVISORY 

 
Enbridge Gas Inc. to announce support for Cobalt Fire Department  

 
TOWN OF COBALT, November 13, 2019 – On November 15, 2019 Enbridge Gas Inc. 

will make an announcement with the Cobalt Fire Department.  
 
In attendance will be Fire Chief Shawn Hearn, Mayor George Othmer, Chris Ridler, Field 
Supervisor, Enbridge Gas Inc., and Chad Harvey, Fire Protection Adviser, Office of the 
Fire Marshal and Emergency Management.  Other representatives from The Town of 
Cobalt and CAO Brian Walker will also be on hand for the event. 
 
Media are invited to attend this event. 
   
Date:  Friday, November 15, 2019 
Time:  10:00 AM 
Location: Town of Cobalt Municipal Office 

  18 Silver Street 
  Cobalt, ON P0J1C0 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Fire Chief Shawn Hearn, Cobalt Fire Department 
Tel: 705-648-1493 
Email: shawn.hearn@cobaltfire.ca 
 
Kathy Ash, Fire Marshal’s Public Fire Safety Council 
Tel: 1-866-379-6668 ext. 105 
Email: kathy.ash@firesafetycouncil.com 
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. Media 

Tel: 1-855-884-5112  
Email: enbridgegasmedia@enbridge.com 
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